Parnijit Singh

Subject: FW: planning application reference number is 2021/ 3580/P.)

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1222
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The maijority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Steve Dagger | N

Sent: 25 November 2021 13:29

To: Patrick Marfleet <Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: planning application reference number is 2021/ 3580/P.)

Dear Patrick

I would like to object in the strongest possible terms for the plans to build a block of flats opposite Falcon on Boswell
Street next to Richbell. It will have a terrible effect on daylight in Falcon. | was born and brought up in the area and
the land on which the new block is supposed to be built has been an open space since Richbell was built in the
1940’s.It has been used as a car parking facility for residents but more over by building on it would change the
established urban furniture of the street and create a crowded effect on this part of Boswell St.

Of course additional households in the street will likely attract more cars and cause greater pressure on parking
spaces.

Very best regards

Steve Dagger

Leaseholder 18 Falcon. WC1N 3AA



